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NEWSLETTER IMPORTANT

DATES:

29 Jan 2024

MEET THE
TEACHER
- 3:00PM

Stay 0
Connected Compass WED 31 JAN

YANDINA’S
GOT TALENT

Download the Apps:

NOMINATIONS
COMPASS - Newsletter, Communication, DUE
Class Newsfeed

FRI 2 FEB
Q-PARENTS - Student Absences, BBQ PARTY
Permission Forms, Payments, 2:30PM

Report Cards

WELCOME BACK TO 2024

MICHAEL COOKMAN - PRINCIPAL

Welcome to both our returning and new families to the Yandina State School community. The start of the year
is always filled with excitement and a few nerves. Overall, | believe our students have settled in well. If you have

a child still finding it difficult to settle into the routine of school please make contact, we are here to assist.

In the lead up to the school year our classrooms were open for families to visit and | want to say thank you to
all the families that were able to attend. As a follow up to this, another opportunity for you to visit your child’s
classroom is being offered. All classrooms will be open from 3:00pm until 3:45pm this Wednesday. Feel free to

callin and take a look at the work your child is presently learning and say hello to the teacher.

WEBSITE COMPASS FACEBOOK



https://yandinass-qld.compass.education/login.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/YandinaStateSchool
https://yandinass.eq.edu.au/Pages/default.aspx

Welcome to Yandina Afternoon

This Friday afternoon starting at 2:30pm the school will host the Annual Welcome to Yandina afternoon, the
entire school community is invited to come in, meet up with friends and meet new families as we start the
2024 school year.

On arrival please make your way towards the covered areas outside the tuckshop. There you will be able to
grab something to eat (free) and purchase a drink from the tuckshop. The students will also be in this area, so
please look out for your child/ren. NB: Prep students will be on the old junior playground outside the library.

On behalf of the entire school staff team, we look forward to seeing on Friday afternoon in this more social
setting.
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SAUSAGE IN BREAD AND ICY POLES FOR EVERYONE
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